

**LUU Website** 

**Learning** 

**Intranet** 

What's On

Welcome to LUU Weekly News.

### **Internal Services Survey**



The <u>Internal Services Survey</u> for this period is now live, asking staff to reflect on the service of their colleagues from the past 3 months.

Take a few minutes to respond to the survey sections for the teams you have interacted with to help us all improve our service.

Please make some time to complete the survey by the end of this week.

If you have any questions or issues please contact Grace Coniff at <a href="mailto:unigconiff@leeds.ac.uk">unigconiff@leeds.ac.uk</a>

**Change to Eduroam Wi-Fi Certificate- Monday 15 April** 

# IT Services Notice



## What's happening?

To maintain the security of our wireless network (eduroam) the University are replacing the digital certificate used on eduroam on Monday 15 April.

The digital certificate is a way of identifying the network and is an important part of our network security. When the new certificate is installed, most people won't need to do anything, but if prompted you'll need to accept it to connect.

Most people won't need to take any action. But some, when connecting to the eduroam network, may be prompted to accept the new certificate from radius.leeds.ac.uk. Please accept it if prompted to do so. Once you have, you will not be prompted again.

More information is available on the IT website. If you encounter any issues, you may need to <u>forget the eduroam network</u> and then re-join it.

Please note that access to Eduroam is managed by the University's IT Services and they should be contacted if there are any issues with this.

# **Tikka Nation Opening Offer**



We are thrilled to announce the opening of Tikka Nation on 9 April, as the latest addition to Union Square next to Humpit. As part of a popular national chain, Tikka Nation will be making its debut on our campus, the first university site in the country.

To celebrate their launch, they are offering a Vada Pav (a vegetarian Indian street food bun) for £1 for the first couple of weeks.

Click here to check out the full Tikka Nation menu.

#### **Mentos**



Mentos were one of the incentives used by the political engagement team which helped them to get to a whopping 9158 votes.

What could you incentivise with some free mento's to give away?

As there are plenty left over if you need something to get students attention, reward them for an opinion or just want to get them to your outlet with the lure of a freebie then Mentos might work for you.

Speak to Denica Shute and grab your incentives from the John La Rose meeting room.

#### **Heroes of the Month- March Winners!**



Congratulations to **Callam Farrell, Haryati Mohammed and Nathan Bladen**who were randomly selected as our Heroes for March from our weekly
heroes.

You will be receiving a £10 voucher from <a href="Prezzee">Prezzee</a> through to your @leeds email address. If you have not received this voucher by Friday 12 April, please email unihr. Enjoy.

#### Hero of the Week



This week's heroes are:

Nicole Cal-Akpuogwu, Emma Holt-Golding, Rachel Winfield, Chris Mee, Dean Harriman, Cashlin Mullan, Louise Skinner, Ryan Massey, Katie Fox, Zara Khan and Helen Parkinson.

Remember all nominations are submitted into our Hero of the Month draw of each month. There will be 3 vouchers up for grabs, each worth £10.

You can submit your nominations here.

To find out why you were nominated, <u>click here</u>.

#### **Love to Learn – Inside Our Autistic Minds**



With it being announced that there will be a second series, we thought what better opportunity to highlight the first season again.

In the awarding winning, two-part documentary, **Inside Our Autistic Minds**, wildlife tv presenter and conservationist Chris Packham teams up with film-makers, graphic designers, animators and musicians to help a group of

autistic people create short films to reveal to their family and friends how they're truly feeling inside.

In what is an incredibly insightful and moving show, it is definitely one to watch.

#### Reminders

- Learning at Work Week is coming up on Monday 13 May. We are currently putting ideas together for LAW Week, and we would love to hear from you on what you would like to see take place. To share your ideas, click here.
- Creative Connections is a wellbeing initiative that has been designed to decrease student loneliness and create a better sense of belonging, supporting positive wellbeing. To find out more, <u>check out last week's Weekly News.</u>

#### **Useful Links**

<u>LUU Cultural Calendar</u> | <u>Equality and Inclusivity</u> | <u>Climate and Sustainability at LUU</u>